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10 October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to invite you to take part in our Christmas Card Project, which we are undertaking in 
partnership with Cauliflower Cards Limited.  By arranging to print your child’s Christmas cards for you we 
are able to add to our funds, as we are awarded commission.  Any funds we make through your support 
will be put towards buying new resources for the school.    
 
The artwork your child has created and brought home can be accurately reproduced, in full colour, onto 
Christmas cards, tags and mugs.  We feel that these cards recognise and celebrate each child’s creative 
effort and are great to send to family and friends.  They are also available blank inside (without a Christmas 
greeting) which, depending on the front design, may make them desirable gifts which can be used as note 
cards!  The quality of reproduction is excellent as is the quality of the cards. 
 

Orders and payment must be made online using the unique code located at the top of the pupil order 
form.  Please refer to your order form for further instructions. This is different from previous years so 
please read the instructions carefully. The codes at the top of the form are used to identify the school and 
your child’s artwork only. When ordering you will need to select your child’s class and pay online. Then 
please return the artwork to school for printing. You will receive your orders in the usual way in 
December. 
 

All artwork where orders have been placed must be returned to school by: Friday 02 
November at the latest. 
 
Please note that no late orders or monies can be accepted due to the high volume of orders received by 
Cauliflower Cards Limited. 
 
Any enquiries relating to the project should be addressed to the school office or alternatively phone 
Cauliflower Cards Limited direct on 0800 043 2273. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
 

mailto:adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk

